
LMTC Board Meeting

Minutes for 8/17/23 @ 1:00 PM


Members Present:  Frank Riolo, Chet Snyder, Denise Stefanson, Lynne Carry,

Kathy Culver


Management:  Kathy & Dan Emmerson


The minutes from 7/20/21 were approved.


Our finances look good.  Our 7 month CD doesn’t show interest until the end of the 
term.  We’re on budget within $1400.


Membership - Jaime was absent.


Leagues are all waiting on the Fall Schedules.  We have 3 teams. Kathy’s team has 
disbanded.


Holly will be sending out signups for our Saturday, October 28th Costume 
Tournament Round Robin.


Chet has purchased new chairs.  Sketches will be sent for the layout of the bricks.  
The budget for this project is approximately $6000.


Management reported the Singles Round Robin Tournament will start on September 
10, 2023, for $20 per person.  Steven will be back to help with teaching.  The 
Board has entered into a new contract with Emmo Tennis that aligns with our SUP.


Meeting was adjourned @ 1:33 PM.


